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RESPONSE TO NANCY DONAVEN 
E-mail Received January 20, 2000 
 
 
14-1 Thank you for your opinion. The project objectives are described in Section B.5 of the SEIR.  
 
14-2 The Draft SEIR acknowledges that construction of the proposed water line would result in 

significant impacts to traffic (see Section C.3 of the Draft SEIR). The intention of the 
mitigation measures in the document is to minimize these impacts. 

 
14-3 This opinion is noted. 


